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To:  Members of the Finance Subcommittee  
   Robert Gignac, Chairperson 
   Jackie Doherty, Member 

Steve Gendron, Member 
Gary Frisch, Administrator Representative 
 

 

From:  Dr. Salah Khelfaoui, Superintendent of Schools   
Date:  February 6, 2017  
Ref:  Meeting Notice  

 
The Chair of the Finance Subcommittee has requested that a meeting be held.  
 
 

Date: Wednesday, April 26, 2017 
Place: Rogers TV Studio-Room 116 

Time: 6:30  
 

Agenda 
 
 

The Purpose of this meeting is to review the following: 
 

 2017-2018 Budget  
 
 

 

 

 
xc: City Clerk 
 Dr. Salah Khelfaoui, Superintendent 

Robert Gignac, Chairperson 
Gary Frisch, Adm. Representative 
Jackie Doherty, Member 
Steve Gendron, Member 
Mary Sheehan, Recorder 
LTC 
 


